
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Beloit, the NAACP, and the Stateline Boys and Girls Club are hosting a
discussion regarding the establishment of a Teen Drop-In Center in Beloit on Tuesday,
September 23, 2014, from 1:30-3:30 p.m. at the Stateline Boys and Girls Club, 1851
Moore Street, Beloit, WI 53511. The City Council has been invited to attend, and a
quorum may be present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: September 18, 2014
Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City Clerk
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